
From: TAllen@ScottStringfellow.com
To: Director - FASB
Date: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 2:26:19 PM

Dear Sirs,  Please do not broaden the mark-to-market rules for banks.  The “values” of the underlying
properties cannot be accurately quantified.  Further, it creates needless inflationary costs to all
involved.  Thank you for your consideration. 
   
          Sincerely, Thomas M. Allen

This message is intended only for the addressee. Scott & Stringfellow, LLC 
(member NYSE/SIPC) is a wholly-owned non-bank subsidiary of BB&T 
Corporation. The securities sold, offered or recommended are not a deposit, 
not FDIC Insured, Not Guaranteed by the bank, Not Insured by any Federal 
Government Agency and may go down in value.  Please be aware that since the 
confidentiality of Internet email cannot be guaranteed, do not include 
private or confidential information such as passwords, account numbers, 
social security numbers, etc., in emails to us. Additionally trade orders 
should not be included in your email communications to us as we cannot act 
on such instructions received by email.
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